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Hello Lamar ‘59ers,

In case you haven’t heard, plans are well underway for our 50th reunion!  It’s
going to be a great weekend so post these Save the Date basics to your
calendar:

• When: Weekend of November 13-15, 2009

• Functions:

 Friday night – casual party from 7 to 9 PM (+) to kick off the
weekend.  (Location TBD)

 Saturday

o Lunch at Lamar followed by campus tour from 1 to 3

o Evening - Reunion party at River Oaks Country Club

 Sunday – casual brunch (Location TBD)

• Who is included – all graduates of January and June 1959 classes

Webmaster Mike Blackledge will post all updates to our website so check it
frequently for new information.  Just enter Lamar59.org into your browser
and you will find:  

• More details about the reunion

• Information about our New England cruise September 16-26; rates
have been reduced so take a look!

• Information about our online Memory Album – post memories of your
Lamar years and bring us up to date on your life since then

• Review the list of lost classmates

Latest development!  Please become a member of Facebook.com (for
free!).  We have created Lamar High School Houston Class of 1959
50th Reunion as a Facebook group so we can share information and
photos, exchange messages, find lost classmates and provide current
information about the reunion.  Not sure how Facebook works?  See our
Lamar59.org website for some tips and suggestions.
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Please add your photos, thoughts, and suggestions to our Lamar Reunion
Facebook group page, and send your photos to Mike (e-mail in jpg format)
for posting to Lamar59.org website.

Your help is needed! For future mailings we need to verify your current
contact information so please click reply then complete the form below and
send it to Tish@Lamar59.org

Important – you must click Reply before completing the form. Copy
yourself to make sure the information transmitted accurately.

Name

Maiden Name

Name of spouse/significant other

Mailing address

Preferred phone number

Preferred e-mail address

Letitia is our database manager and will update her records using your
confirmed information. Invitations will be sent out in September so the
sooner we can complete this process, the better!

Spread the word!  Let’s use the internet to let other classmates know
about the reunion.  Please forward this e-mail to other classmates in your
address book and ask them to do the same.  Chances are that almost
everyone in our class has kept in touch with a number of people that we
don’t have current information on.  The point is, make sure all of the friends
you want to see will be there.  After all, we only get one 50th reunion!

Contacts (also shown on the website):

General information:    Larry Hitt Larry@Lamar59.org

Search chairman: Wendell Mendell wmendell@comcast.net

Database manager:     Letitia (Tish) Keller Tish@Lamar59.org

Webmaster:               Mike Blackledge webmaster@Lamar59.org

 


